
RECALL NOTICE 
Certain Above-Ground Pools 48-inches and Taller sold in the 
United States and Canada with Compression Straps on the 

Outside of the Vertical Support Legs of the Pool 
 
 

 

The recalled pools have compression straps that surround the outside of the 
pool legs that may create a foothold which could allow a child to gain access to 

the pool and create a potential drowning hazard. 

 
The free repair kit consists of a rope that will maintain the structural integrity of 
the pool by attaching to each of the vertical pool legs at the ground level (a 
function previously served by the compression strap). 

 
The recalled pools were sold from 2002 to 2012. 

Consumers should contact Intex to receive a free repair kit. 

For additional information, contact Intex at: 

Online at https://intexcorp.com/recall/ 
Toll Free: (800) 549-8829 Mon. – Fri. 8:30 a.m. to 5 p.m. (PT) 

Email: recallhelp@intexcorp.com  
 

Post until November 18, 2025 In cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission 


